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Dear Osteopathic Medical Students,

You are invited to attend the 2023 National Osteopathic Student Caucus (NOSC) hosted by the Council of Osteopathic
Student Government Presidents (COSGP), a council of the American Association of Colleges of Osteopathic Medicine
(AACOM). We are thrilled to share that COSGP has partnered with the Student Osteopathic Medical Association
(SOMA) this year to expand the reach of NOSC.

The NOSC takes place prior to the AOA House of Delegates, where the policy standards of the osteopathic medical
profession are voted on by representatives from state societies, affiliate organizations, and student leaders. The NOSC
creates a forum for students to voice their opinions and perspectives on resolutions that will have an impact on current and
future osteopathic medical students, including resolutions regarding medical education, clinical education, and other
pertinent matters. The combined involvement of COSGP and SOMA at this NOSC will provide increased opportunities
for osteopathic medical students across the country. The NOSC is a closed event, so only osteopathic medical students
will be allowed to participate. A student opinion will be formed after the NOSC so that student delegates to the AOA
House of Delegates ensure that all of your voices are heard when it comes to health policy decisions.

The NOSC will be held on July 20th from 6 to 9 pm CT via Zoom, as well as in person at the Chicago Marriott. This
hybrid event will further encourage unification of the voices of student leaders. Registration is open, and all participants,
attending in person or via zoom, must _register here.

The NOSC is a unique experience for all osteopathic medical students involved. In this environment, you will have the
chance to participate in discussion for positive change and influence the world around you. Our NOSC Leadership team is
looking forward to seeing and hearing from you all. Please reach out if you have any questions.
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Caroline Dorothy Rizea, OMS III

COSGP National Chair

University of New England College of Osteopathic Medicine
crizea@une.edu


https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYvd-ChrjgtHtDJDL8qGE6cl4J1SVUW6oXf#/registration

